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Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick), Hempstead Town Supervisor Kate Murray, and Long
Island Cares announced that they will be partnering together in sponsoring a free mobile food distribution
program this Saturday to help residents affected by Hurricane Sandy. 

The program will take place this Saturday, November 10  starting at 10 am at Seamans Neck Park,th

located at 2700 South Seamans Neck Road in Seaford.  Over 15,000 pounds of food, water, and supplies
will be brought to the park to serve the victims of Hurricane Sandy who are in need.  

Residents will be able to obtain the following items free of charge: 

·          Non-perishable food items (pastas, grains, and mixed vegetables)

·          Cereal

·          Protein bars

·          Water

·          Baby food, formula, and juice

·          Pet Food

·          Bleach 

Individuals will be served on a first come, first served basis. No appointments are required.  
For more information, please call Senator Fuschillo’s office at 516-882-0630 or Long Island Cares at

631-582-FOOD.


